
 
 

Mr R. & Mrs P. Thomas, 41 Victoria Road, Mortimer Common, Berkshire, RG7 3SH.   
 
 
December 21st 2012 
 
F.A.O. Senior Licensing Officer 
 
West Berkshire Council 
Culture & Environmental Protection 
Environmental Health & Licensing 
Council Offices 
Market Street 
Newbury 
Berkshire RG14 5LD 
 
 
Re : ‘The Victoria Arms’ 54 Victoria Road, Mortimer Common, Reading, Berkshire, RG7 3SE. 
 
Application Reference : 12/02003/LQN. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Please accept the following representations with regard to the above application. 
 
Public Safety 
  
If the application was granted it would undoubtedly result in higher attendance at the premises which 
would make vehicle parking difficult, as the premises in question is situated at the head of a ‘T’ 
junction and is also in close proximity to a public transport point (Bus Stop). 
 
The prevention of public Nuisance 
 
Living in close proximity to the premises in question ‘The Victoria Arms’ we already suffer the 
annoyance of ongoing loud revelry external of the premises long after licensing hours have ceased, 
there are young and old alike that have their sleeping hours disturbed by these activities, it would 
therefore seem inappropriate to allow further extension to live and recorded music which would only 
serve to enhance the existing nuisance. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mr. R.Thomas & Mrs. P.Thomas 
 
  


